
Project Update: January 2015 
 
 
According to the project activities during October and December 2014 we completed 
printing of the promotion material. We also started lectures to the biology students at 
Faculty of Science and Mathematics Sarajevo University. In December 2014, I published 
article about wood ants in Bosnia-Herzegovina in the popular-science magazine “Fondeko”.    
http://www.fondeko.sarajevolive.com/38.pdf  
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